From: rob lind <lindleyranch@gmail.com >
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>
Date:  1/21/2019 11:14 PM

Subject: 1/22 BoS Mtg/Cannabis Update

Hello B.o.s,
Iwanted to write in to voice my support for the common sense proposals put forth in her (Hannah Nelson) most recent memo, and in the group letter.

Specifically i would like to point out that the ability for the transferability of ownership of a permit is most important in the TPZ lands, because by denying it you are
taking away from the value of our properties and all the years of development of the the garden soils etc.

Thank you for your consideration, sincerely a mendocino born farmer,

Robin Lindley

Sent from my iPhone



